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19th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children who currently take part in our orchestra practice sessions on Wednesday’s have been invited to an 
exciting opportunity to watch the Open University Symphony Orchestra perform in an open rehearsal. This experience 
will give the children a fantastic opportunity to see how a symphony orchestra rehearses and performs.  This will 
enrich their music education both in the school orchestra and their instrumental lessons.  
 
The children will be transported by coach, the cost of which will be funded by school.    
 
The open rehearsal will take place on Friday 9th November from 12.40pm – 1.40pm. The children will be travelling by 
coach leaving the school at 12.00pm.  The children will eat their lunch before leaving.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the reply slip below and return to the school office by 
Monday 5th November.  Places are limited to 20 children, therefore, places will be offered on a first come first 
service basis. 
 
Many thanks for your support in advance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Rachel Gray 
Music Co-ordinator 
 
 

 
 

Friday 9th November 2018 – Open University Orchestra Trip 
 
Child: ________________________________________________  Class: _____________________________ 
 
Yes I would like my child to attend this event. 
 
There has / has not been any changes to my child’s annual medical consent form 
If there are any changes to your child’s annual medical consent form, please state below: - 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________      
 
Signed: ________________________________________________ Print: _____________________________ 
   (Parent/Carer) 
 
 

Please return your reply slip to the school office by Monday 5th November.  Thank you. 


